
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
December 30, 2005 

RE:  FCC ID: RNE00985TX_ATCB003059 
Attention: Wallace Pan / Lily Liu 
 
I have a few comments on this Application.  Please note that further comments may arise in response 
to answers provided to the questions below. 
1. FYI - Please note that the operators manual is generally not an adequate operational description.  

In future applications, please provide an operational description that is in accordance with 
47CFR2.1033 requirements 

2. FYI – no action needed at this time.  Please note that Block diagrams must be in accordance with 
2.1033 which states that all clocks and data paths must be listed on the block diagram 

3. Please note that the FCC ID number is to be on one single line and not split into two lines.  Please 
see 47CFR2.925(a)(1).  Please provide a label that is in accordance with the FCC rules.  

4. Please show how the device meets the requirement that “In addition, devices operated under the 
provisions of this paragraph shall be provided with a means for automatically limiting operation so 
that the duration of each transmission shall not be greater than one second and the silent period 
between transmissions shall be at least 30 times the duration of the transmission but in no case 
less than 10 seconds.”  This is not made clear in the operational description. 

 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


